
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, TX

Memorandum

To: Board of Trustees

From: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

Subject: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE OHS BAND TRIP TO
BRANSON, MO - APRIL 21 – 24, 2006 [BG-F,G]

Date: December 13, 2005

The Odessa High School Band is requesting permission to travel to Branson, MO for the
Ozark Showcase of Music Festival. The trip will take place April 21 – 24, 2006. The
students will only miss one day of school. This trip will be both musically and culturally
rewarding for the students in the OHS Band Program.

***************

It is recommended that the Odessa High School Band Trip to Branson, MO be approved.

***************

Respectfully submitted,

___________________________ ___________________________
Wendell Sollis Randy Talley
Superintendent Executive Director for Fine Arts


